UiO ¢ Department of Culture Studies and Oriental Languages
Faculty of Humanities

Assistant Professor Suman Nath
Dr APJ Abdul Kalam Govt. College
Kolkata

Oslo, 5 February 2024

Dear Dr Suman Nath,

Following up on our previous conversations, we would like to invite you to University of Oslo in
connection with your visit to Europe in June this year.

Tentative dates for the Oslo visit will be 16—18 June. We would like you to give a public lecture
while here, tentatively on the topic ‘From party to identity: The evolving dynamics of “post-left”
Bengal’. Beyond that, the purpose will be to discuss further the collaborative research work that we
have undertaken together.

The costs of your journey from Germany and back as well as local hospitality will be covered by
University of Oslo under the Leadership and popular participation in Asian democracies project.

Sincerely yours
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Arild Engelsen Ruud
Professor
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